
 

 

Walking the Labyrinth 

A different way of praying 

 

 

Saturday 16th April 

at the Methodist Church, Stoke Hammond 
 

 

Come and go any time 

from 10.00am to 4.00pm 
 

 

 A labyrinth is a single path to follow, which is 

 marked out in a pattern on the floor or ground. 
 
 Over the centuries many Christian people have  

 walked labyrinths as a way of entering into prayer  

 and reflection. 
 
 All are welcome, either to walk, or just to sit. 
 
 There is no age limit, but all those who come  

 will be asked to respect a quiet and prayerful  

 atmosphere. 

 

 
This event is prepared by Tim Waller and Revd. John Waller 


